
Michael Dudgeon, 
Chairman 

Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, Kentucky 40602 

To the COMMISSION: 

ELKHORN WATER DISTRICT 
7165 U.S.127 North 

Frankfort, Kentucky 40601 

February 15, 2019 

re: Elkhorn Water District 
Case No. 2018-00145 

(502) 695-4431 

RECEIVED 

FEB 1 5 2019 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

We are in receipt of the memorandum regarding the informal conference between the District and 
PSC staff which was held on January 20th 2019. 

Please accept this letter as acceptance by the Elkhorn Water Districts' Board of Commissioners 
of the PSC findings issued on December 3, 2018, and we amend our application ofthe Alternative Rate 
Filling reflecting PSC staff's reported revenue requirements and rates. 

SM:pac 

cc: Warner Broughman, ill, Engineer 
Office of the Attorney General 

;;;=&fltd.., 
Michael Dudgeon, Chair 
Elkhorn Water District 
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